
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   August   28th   2016 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Anne & Christy Hallissey, Paul Sinclair, Bob Barry, Bernie Daly,  
Rose Scanell, Con McCarthy, Denis O’Brien, Gerard Roche,  
Reggie Fuller, Tom & Nan Brennan, Michael Savage (Snr.)  
Michael John Daly, Liam  Cusker, James Wall,  

May They Rest in Peace. 

PIANO LESSONS FOR ALL AGES AND STANDARDS WILL 
RESUME WEEK COMMENCING THE 29th of AUGUST, 2016. 

CALL ENA ON 021  4631612. 
 

First Friday 
Next Friday, September 2nd   is the First Friday.  Additional  Mass in 
Holy Rosary at 7.30 p.m.   Confessions on Thursday after 10.00am Mass, 
and on Friday at 7.00 p.m.  

Coffee Morning for Marymount Hospice 
 
On Thursday, September 1st, from 9.00am to 12.30pm at the 
home of Margaret & Donal Ryan, 7, Bromley Court, Midleton, 
all proceeds to Marymount Hospice. Everybody very welcome.  

St. Pio Pilgrimage to Knock  
Sunday, 17th September/ Monday, 18th September (overnight stay) 
Bus leaving The Courthouse, Midleton, Sunday morning at 7.00am 
arriving home to Midleton on Monday evening at approx 10.00pm. 
Passengers can be picked up en route. Details and deposits to: 
Mamie, 1 Main St. - 087-6328113 or Mary 2, Main St. 021-4632937 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
  
The first Parish Pastoral Council for the parish was put in place in 2013 and 
has now completed its three year term of office. Over the next few months, 
we will be constituting a new one. As part of this process, Mr Martin 
Kennedy will speak at Masses on the weekend of September 3rd/4th.  Martin 
was here three years ago when the first council was set up, and has vast 
experience of working with parishes and parish councils all over Ireland. 
 

Holy Rosary Cemetery 
It has come to our notice that dogs are being allowed to wander 
freely in The Cemetery, in the interest of Health & Safety we 
would ask that dogs be kept on leads at all times in The Cemetery 
and Church Grounds. 
 

Cemetery Gate 
The Upper Cemetery Gate will be closed from this Monday, August 
29th.  It will remain open on Saturdays & Sundays as usual. 

Mercy Hospital Annual Fundraiser 
Through the annual raffle and support from donors, The Mercy 
Hospital Foundation, aims to raise €20,000.00 to purchase a new 
machine that will help Stroke Victims. If you would like to help in 
the sale of raffle tickets contact 021-4274076 or email: 
info@mercyfundraising.ie or log on to www.mercyfundraising.ie 

Aid to The Church in Need 
The collection last weekend for Aid To The Church in Need, amounted to 
€5720.00, a very generous amount. Thank you for your generosity.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


